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INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ON TAX RATE 

JULY 20, 2010 
FORT THOMAS BRANCH 

 
MINUTES 

 
 

CALL TO ORDER: President Dr. Ann Painter called the meeting to order at 4:30 
p.m.  
                                                          
ATTENDANCE:  Board members present were Dr. Ann Painter, Rebecca Kelm, 
Donald E. Grosenbach, and Angela Siddall. Also present were JC Morgan, 
Library Director; Karen Spitler, Fort Thomas Branch Manager; Kiki Dryer Burke, 
Public Relations Manager; Linda Black, Business Office Assistant; Darci 
Gressick, Human Resources Manager 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF TAX RATES:  JC Morgan read a statement announcing 
the Library’s tax rate: The Library proposes a tax rate of 7.2 cents per $100 of 
assessed valuation of Real Property, a rate 10.6 cents per $100 of assessed 
valuation of Personal Property , and a rate of 2.6 cents per $100 of assessed 
valuation on motor vehicles for the 2010 tax year. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: J.R. Roth of Winters Lane, Cold Spring, posed the 
question, “How can you approve a budget when your tax revenue has not been 
approved?”  Mr. Winters believes that the laws governing how and when the 
Library is required to determine its budget and tax rates are antiquated.  He is 
working with Senator Katie Stine and Representative Joseph Fischer to address 
these issues. 
 
MOVE TO CLOSE HEARING: The Board thanked Mr. Roth for his comments.  
Donald E. Grosenbach moved to close.  Rebecca Kelm seconded. All were in 
favor. Motion carried. 
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